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     On July 10, 2022, 2nd shift patrol officers were dispatched to the 1300 block of North 
“B” Street on a shooting at approximately 3:58 pm.  Upon arrival officers located one 
victim identified as Skyler A. Goodwin age 22 of Richmond.  Goodwin was shot in his 
left leg and was transported to Reid Health.  Goodwin’s injury was believed to be non-
life threatening.  No other injuries were reported.
     The shots were reported to have come from a black Jeep Cherokee as it was driving 
past the house.  The Jeep Cherokee was last seen traveling eastbound in the 1300 block of
North “B” Street.  
     The suspect(s) are unknown at this time.  This does not appear to be a random 
incident.  Anyone who recognizes the picture of the Jeep Cherokee or has information 
about this incident is asked to contact the Richmond Police Department. (765-983-7247)

Respectfully,

Captain Curt Leverton



   


